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January 30, 2020 

 

Dear Los Alamitos Unified Families: 

As you probably are aware, health officials worldwide are closely monitoring the outbreak of novel coronavirus 

in China and any new cases occurring in other countries. While one confirmed case of the virus has been reported 

in Orange County, no one in our local community has been affected. Nevertheless, we are in close coordination 

with the Orange County Health Care Agency to ensure that our students and staff are safe and prepared.  You can 

find updates on the coronavirus situation at the Orange County Health Care Agency Novel Coronavirus website.  

Health-care officials recommend that families continue to monitor the health and well-being of their children and 

themselves and take all the necessary and routine precaution, such as washing hands, remaining home from 

school for at least 24-hours following any symptoms of illness, and consulting with your family's primary care 

physician, as appropriate.  

We will continue to work closely with the Orange County Health Care Agency and will provide additional 

updates regarding the coronavirus should new information become available. 

For more information regarding the novel coronavirus, please visit the following websites: 

• Center for Disease Control (CDC) 

• OCHCA  

• Orange County Department of Education 

Please know that we remain committed to keeping all of our students, teachers and staff safe and secure, and we 

are deeply grateful for your support of all we do. 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Andrew Pulver, Ed.D.  

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Andrew Pulver, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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